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THE LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL INQUIRY REPORT IN 
RELATION TO THE INTEGRATED PUBLIC TRANSPORT 

OPTIONS FOR SOUTHERN TASMANIA IS TO BE TABLED 
THIS THURSDAY AND WILL BE FOLLOWED BY A MEDIA 

CONFERENCE 
 

The Legislative Council Committee report into the Integrated Public 

Transport Options for Southern Tasmania has been finalised and will 

be tabled in the Legislative Council on Thursday, 4 July 2013.  

 

The report considers a range of issues associated with the public 

transport system in Southern Tasmania, including the current bus 

services provided by Metro Tasmania and other operators, the 

northern suburbs light rail project and the option of a passenger ferry 

service for the River Derwent. 

 

A media conference will take place following the tabling of the report 

at the Parliamentary media room at 1.00pm, Thursday 4 July 

2013.  

 

Hon Adriana Taylor MLC (Chair), Hon Tony Mulder MLC (Deputy 

Chair) and other Members of the Committee will be appearing at the 

media conference. 

  

ends 
 
FURTHER INFORMATION: Adriana Taylor MLC – 0419 550 051
  


